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A Happy Valentine’s Wish from the Southern Nevada Health District 
 
LAS VEGAS – Roses are red, violets are blue. Be healthy and safe, in all that you do!  
 
The Southern Nevada Health District is sending a special Valentine’s wish to the community via its 
special holiday website: www.SNHD.info. The website includes a Valentine’s Day checklist to help 
ensure your romantic plans are safe, healthy and fun. The health district is also taking this opportunity 
to highlight some of its programs and services (such as restaurant inspections and  STD clinics), which 
may not lend themselves to the most romantic conversations, but can keep you from having some 
awkward ones in the future.  
 
Updated information about the Southern Nevada Health District can be found on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/SouthernNevadaHealthDistrict, on YouTube www.youtube.com/SNHealthDistrict  
or Twitter: www.twitter.com/SNHDinfo. The health district is now available in Spanish on Twitter 
www.twitter.com/TuSNHD. Don’t have a Twitter account? Follow the health district on your phone by 
texting “follow SNHDinfo” to 40404.  
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